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Area Quarterly Meeting, Q4 (Bensalem)

Share-A-Day, October 6

Our Area 59 Share-A-Day featuring Young People’s Committees and District 68, our Spanish

Linguistic district, will be held on Sunday, October 6th from 3-6pm. The location is in District 36 at

Grace United Methodist Church, 309 Herman Ave, Lemoyne. Subcommittees - please have one of

your members attend with a display if possible. All are welcome for the food, fun, and fellowship!

EPGSA

For those subcommittees that are hosting a workshop for EPGSA, please think about if you will

need a screen and projector. I will be in touch in a few weeks to discuss any equipment requests

you may have.

Please reach out to me if you are interested in standing for the position of Officer-at-Large in

November. I am more than happy to discuss my duties and experience. Being comfortable working

with a computer database will be a big asset. The Fellowship Connection database does involve a

lot of detailed computer work.

If you are planning to stand for the position of Officer-at-Large and are elected, you will be taking

all the EPGSA Convention supplies with you at the end of the weekend just as I did 2 years ago. So

have a big empty vehicle with you if possible, or friends with space in their cars at the ready. The

supplies will be going back to our Area 59 storage facility in North Wales.

Fellowship Connection

Let’s get your District group and GSR information updated in Fellowship Connection by the end of

the year of you haven’t done so already. I am happy to visit your district or help you in any way!

Thank you all so much for your service,

Claire


